BOMA NETWORKING/MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE AGENDA

1/10/2023

Attendees – Allison McClure, Jeff Price, Jamie Ottery, Bonnie Henry, Alex Gleim, Lisa Davis, Matt Gleim, Jacob Gasser, Sean Eaton, Molly Munro, Natalie Stout, Aimee Corney

• Membership Opportunities -

- Attend to Win! We had a winner in November, so prize is \$50 for the January lunch.
- We will find out more in January regarding new marketing material, so table membership outreach until then.
 - To Do: Allison to order more folios for new members

Networking Schedule –

- January Escape Room 1/24 Lockology in Powell followed by HH at Nocterra. Both venues booked. Started with 15 reserved at Lockology, but likely adding to that because 15 were registered by 1/3/22. Sean and Jake are leading.
 - To Do: Allison to arrange drink token & setup tab with Nocterra before the escape room is completed.
 - To Do: Allison to give Jacob & Sean the drink tokens to distribute at Escape Room check in
 - To Do: Jacob & Sean to collect drink tokens at the endo f the happy hour and return to Allison.
- February Snow Trails Tubing Event 2/24– Benefits FHF. We will ask for donations based on FHF needs. They plant to join us for event and take donations back with them. \$1,500 for daytime session (1-3). 150 people max. We'll suggest people meet in lodge around noon, tube 1-3, and then say afterwards if they want to ski/hang out. Jamie is leading, but Jeff is lead/contact with FHF.
 - To Do: Jeff & Jamie need to establish ticket price for event for members & non
 - To Do: Allison to reach out to Matt G to get artwork from last year's event & update for this year's event
 - To Do: Jeff to get FHF's donation needs in time for January lunch
- March March Madness Party 3/16 Jeff Price to lead again. Any updates? Update-Scarlett Room is secured. Working to get hard cost to establish vendor sponsor or ticket price for members. Decided not to do brackets but come up with some other games during event possibly
 - To Do: Jeff gets hard cost and finalize whether we're going to charge members individually or sell sponsorships like last year.
- o April Vendor Expo at our December meeting, someone suggested including IREM and IFMA to increase attendance and change it up a bit. Jeff and Alyssa are into the idea, so we might help coordinate that effort. We will also need to man a BOMA booth at the event. This will be more important than usual, assuming IFMA and IREM members attend ❖

- May Derby Event 5/18. Tour of grandstands + racing. Jeff has a contact and has shared information with Jake and Natalie, who are leading. Today we'll talk through ideas based on last year's event. Update-Jacob has call into Scioto Downs Food & Bev coordinator to see what options are available & get Opening Day date. Discussed how well event went & trying to keep it a FREE event for membership.
- To Do: Jacob & Natalie to speak with Scioto Downs prior to next meeting with space options, food possibilities, & ideas for games to engage membership during the event.
- o June Building Tour + HH 6/14. Alex suggested Alterra's Easton Oval. Molly suggested the MOXY building on High Street. Molly and Natalie to lead the event.
 - To Do: Natalie to reach out to Moxy for building tour details.
 - To Do: Natalie to inquire about Happy Hour at Town Hall.

Meetings are second Tuesday every month. Next Meeting February 14th. Location?

February committee meeting at J Liu

To Do: Allison to make reservation